Water as an asset  

Proposals (a) to (e) were overwhelmingly agreed in the e-discussion.

Proposal (f) could have implications for the proposed CPC classification of distribution of water (as a service).  The SNA editor agreed to discuss the implications with classification experts and report back to the next AEG meeting.

Proposal (g) in the e-discussion was supported but some reservations were expressed by the AEG and they will be investigated further.

An update on the situation following the next Canberra II Group meeting will be presented to the next AEG meeting.
